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U.S. 281 closed from Blood Creek bridge to 

south of Hoisington city limit 

U.S. 281 remains closed between the bridge over Blood creek to south of the 
Hoisington city limit due to flooding. 
 
Traffic is being routed on local county blacktops until the water recedes. 
 
Crews have been out flagging since late last night.  
 
Do not drive into areas of standing water. Turn around, don’t drown.  
 
The Kansas Department of Transportation urges all motorists to be alert, obey the 
warning signs and “Give ’Em a Brake!” when approaching and driving through a 
highway work zone. Persons with questions about this road work or other KDOT 
projects may call South Central Kansas Public Affairs Manager Deb Gruver at 620-663-
3361. 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing 

Impaired – 711. 
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